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This Week in Math: 

 
Algebra 1 students started learning about 

graphs and functions this week. This topic is 

crucial for an understanding of Algebra 1. The 

students not only created graphs relating two 

quantities, but they also came up with 

scenarios and had to accurately create the 

graphs of their classmate’s scenarios. Algebra 

1 students will continue moving forward with 

graphs and functions, and proceed to learn 

about four specific types of functions, what 

their graphs look like, how it relates to the 

equations, critical attributes of each of the 

graphs, etc. Great job Algebra 1 students, keep 

up the great work! 

 

7th Grade Math students continued 

learning about percent this week and how it 

relates to real-world scenarios. To continue 

expanding their knowledge, the students 

learned about markups and markdowns as it 

relates to stores purchasing and reselling items 

for more money, items being marked down 

because they are going on sale, the value of 

items increasing or decreasing overtime, etc. 

The students did a great job using the models, 

setting up the equations and/or proportions, 

and applying their knowledge of percent in the 

real world. Great job 7th grade, keep working 

hard! 
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Week of November 18th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Tuesday, 11/19: 

Algebra 1 

(Quiz: 4.1 – 4.3) 

7th Grade Math 

(Quiz: 4.5 & 4.6) 

8th Grade Math 

(Quiz: 3.1 – 3.3) 

 

Wednesday, 11/20: 

6th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 3.4 – 3.7) 

 

Friday, 11/22: 

7th Grade Math 

(Topic 4 Assessment) 
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